
THE HUMANE SOCIETY OF ELMORE COUNTY 

255 Central Plank Road (Hwy 9)   

  Wetumpka, AL 36092 

Ph:  334-567-3377   Fax:  334-567-8774 

Website:  www.elmorehumane.org       

Email:  hselco@bellsouth.net   

 

 
 

BARK IN THE PARK 2024 VENDOR INVITATION 
 

 

     Sunday, 15 September 2024, from NOON  - 4 pm, will be our shelter’s 18th annual 

“Bark in the Park” event at Fort Toulouse in Wetumpka.  Looking forward to another 

great year of fun with dogs and people alike!  
 

     Bark in the Park is not only a fun day for dog lovers, but a potential great way to 

give your business or group additional exposure to River Region customers while 

also supporting our shelter.  Spending just a few hours with us on a Sunday afternoon 

might just surprise you as these pet lovers stop by your booth to find out more about 

your business or service.    
 

     Our Vendor Fee is only $40. Set-up and contact info is on the attached Vendor 

Application form.  Limit of two vehicles and a total of four personnel that can enter 

our event PER Vendor without paying the entrance fee for Ft. Toulouse of $5/person. 

NO teardown/packing up/departing is to be done before 4 pm! 
 

     Please send in your Vendor Application/fee NLT 31 August 2024 and we look 

forward to seeing you at Ft. Toulouse on 15 Sep ’24 (rain date – 22 Sep)! 

 

      Sincerely, 

 

 

 

      Rea D. Cord, M.S. 

      Executive Director 

Encl:  Vendor Application  Humane Society of Elmore County 
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